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I believe all feedlots above 1500 head must provide complete sanitation the same as any city in
MN. This means that any waste water from the facility must be as clean as the source water. In
other words the same specifications for any waste treatment plant that serves the safety of the
citizens. I do believe that factory farms should have the same standard than that for electroplating
factories. Citizen safety over profits. Thank you, Keith Laken


